
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Monday 16th  June 2025 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
                                                                                                                                       
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
 

Boroughmuir High School Dress Code 
The items below from the Boroughmuir High School Dress Code. 
We ask all pupils to identify with the school, but they can have personalisation and choice with 
regards how they do this.  

Pupils in S1-S6 

Personalisation and choice  All pupils must wear 

 
 
Plain black jumper 
Or 
A school branded hoodie 
And/or  
A school blazer  
 

A white shirt. 
 
A school tie. In S6 pupils are asked to wear the 
S6 tie.  
 
Plain black bottoms with no logo. 
 
Black (black and white if all black is not an 
option) shoes or trainers.   

Physical Education 

Pupils should bring appropriate clothing for the activity they are working on. Activities can be 
indoor and outdoor so preparing for the weather is important.  
 
PE clothes should be different from those worn to school. During PE lessons all jewellery must be 
removed and long hair tied back. We encourage families to send young people in with safety 
equipment, such as shin pads, for activities such as hockey and football, should they have them. 
We will try to provide for those who wish to use protective equipment but do not have access to 
any. This is not compulsory but encouraged.  
 

 
Summer Fayre – Saturday 21st June 12-2 – Thanks to all the S3s who have signed up to 
help at the Summer Fayre.  Lots of help needed – please sign up in the SLT corridor if you 
can help 

 
 

 
Brufts – Brufts is happening on 21st June 10-11.30am.  We need some dogs.  Sign up via the 
QR   code. Goody bags for every dog and lots of prizes to be won.  We also need helpers. 
Meeting on Thursdays in LG 01 at lunchtime.   5 weeks until the big day! We are starting to 
fundraise for our annual dog show. Come down to the office at break and lunch for the next 
few weeks to guess the name of our giant plushy dog prize, each guess is £1. See you there! 

 
 Miss Presly 

 
Creative Writing Club: Are you interested in reading more short stories or poetry? Would 
you like to write your own creative pieces? Come along to Creative Writing Club after school 
today in room 1.11. All welcome 

 
Miss Tench 

    Duty Head – C Hembury 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

S1-6 Eco Committee: “Care about wildlife? Love getting outdoors? Care about the planet? Come 
and meet like-minded individuals and make a difference with inspiring projects. Leadership 
opportunities available for all pupils involved. Monday lunchtimes in 3.07.” 

Eco Committee 
 
 
 
S1-6 Poetry Club: A reminder that Poetry club is on today! We'll be reading poetry, talking about 

poetry, and writing poetry. Old and new members welcome to come along. 
 

Miss Tench 
 

 
S1-6 World Languages and Cultures Club: Bring your lunch to room 1.04 every Monday 

lunchtime if you would like to join World Languages and Cultures club, organised by Miss 
Gray and Miss Menard. Learn any language you like using language apps and games, come 
to teach your own language(s) to others, or use it as a friendly space to get to know others 
and their cultures. 

Miss Gray & Miss Menard 
 

 
S1-6  Bake Sale: ‘There will be a bake sale in the lower ground atrium at lunchtime on Monday, 

16th June, led by S4 learners raising money for YPI. Card payments accepted.’ 
 

Miss Spence 
 

 
S1-S6  Nut Free:  We have young people in our school with severe nut allergies.  As a school we 

need to work together to make our school as safe as possible.  This is a reminder not to bring 
in any food or snacks containing nuts.         

                        
Miss Presly 

                                 
 
S5-6  Additional Languages: Additional Languages: If you are interested in sitting a qualification in 

one of the following languages next year, please come to see me in room 1-01 by the end of 
the day on Wednesday 18th June, so I can register you.  The languages available are Arabic, 
Cantonese, Polish, Russian, Ukrainian (TBC) and Urdu.  Please note, this is not for anyone 
wishing to sit exams in French, German, Italian, Mandarin or Spanish.  I will ask people to 
register for those languages after the summer. 

 
Mr Alexander 

 
 

S1-4 Philosophy Club: A new Philosophy Club! Monday after school 3:30 - 4:30 - Room 2.12 
For anyone interested in Philosophy, Morality, Politics with an open mind. A mixture of topical 
discussions, sharing new ideas and trying to solve the unsolvable!  



 

 

For those who enjoy the debate we'll have a weekly 'Big Question' to tackle, and we 
encourage anyone with a particular question to bring it along.   

 
 
S2      Wellbeing Week If you have signed up for the Minecraft and Gaming offering for Wellbeing 

week, can you please attend a short meeting on Tuesday lunchtime in x1.18. We will be going 
over our plans for the 3 days. 

 
Mr Lynch 

 
S1   Benmore:  We are going to hold a final Benmore meeting on Tuesday lunchtime in the 

Assembly Hall. This will go through the kit list, code of conduct and final details for the trip. 
Please arrive for a 1pm start.' 

 
Mr Thin 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


